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Mail-in voting has been critical for me to get my voice heard in our elections. I work 

and am unable to stand in a line for a long period of time away from my job. Mail-in 

voting makes the process much easier for me to fit into my schedule since I can fill 

out parts where I have time and drop off the ballot when I'm done without having to 

wait in long lines. The convenience of doing so makes it easy to have my voice be 

heard. 

 

To remove mail-in voting as the default and make the standard in-person would be a 

hurdle to my ability to participate in our government. Show me how much fraud is 

actually happening before we make my ability to vote harder than it currently is. This 

would hinder so many voices and let those that have the time to stand around get all 

the power while those that have to work, are unable to get to a polling place, hold 

very busy schedules, or travel frequently get no voice. 

 

I do not see how forcing in-person voting on the day of the election would cause 

anything but lower turnouts in elections and a lower representation of different 

thoughts and voices in our community.  


